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Maintaining standards of Japanese food abroad
devblogs.microsoft.com/oldnewthing/20070207-11

Raymond Chen

They’ve been nicknamed the sushi police. In response to horror stories from Japanese

travelling abroad and being shocked by what passes for Japanese food outside their borders,

the Japanese agriculture ministry is developing certification standards for restaurants abroad

that want to call themselves Japanese. Their results are supposed to be out at the end of this

month with inspections to begin in April.

You can’t say that the Japanese aren’t looking out for the psyche of their citizens abroad. (But

if they’ve made the effort to travel to another country, shouldn’t they be eating the local food

instead of Japanese food?)
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